
November 2022 – Technology Security Tip 
 
Diocesan Email 
As you know through communication with Bishop William Joensen, all active priests and retired 
priests in our Diocese have been assigned a diocesan O365 email address (@dmdiocese.org). 
Greg Miller has sent emails and letters to all priests with instructions on logging into their email 
accounts for the first time. 
 
At this time, we are looking at a cutover date of Sunday, November 27. On this date, all 
communication to priests from the Diocese will go to their new @dmdiocese.org email address. 
If you have any questions, please reach out to Greg Miller, Technology Coordinator, at 515-237-
5007 and he’ll be happy to assist. 
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